Marina Collins

From: Marina Collins

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 3:18 PM
To: Arthur Gonzales

Cc: Sofia Hernandez; Georgia Kofoed
Subject: Falcon - CDOT Applications

Afternoon Art,
Here is our CDOT submittal for our Falcon Circle K project on US 24 & Meridian.

We are still pending signatures on the CDOT access Permit Applications for the change of use, for New Meridian & Old
Meridian roads the county. These were provided the county to the county on November 24", and we have followed up
multiple times. We do not want to delay the submittal but are pending signatures from the appropriate county personnel
to execute the applications.

Linked Below:

e The CDOT Access Permit application for US 24 & New Meridian
e The CDOT Access Permit application for US 24 & Old Meridian
e The CDOT Access Removal application

e Project Narrative

e Title Commitment

e Site Plan

e Ownership map

e Final Plat

Falcon - CDOT Submittal

If any additional information is needed, please let me know.

Thank you,
Marina Collins | Land Development Consultants
I 50 S. Cherry Street, Suite 512, Denver, CO 80246
ww.ldcaz.com



